TOWN-VILLAGE OF HARRISON

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor

Town/Village Board Members

FROM:

Rosemarie Cusumano

Planning Board Secretary

DATE:

June 12, 2023

RE:

Planning Board Member

On June 5, 2023, Planning Board member Nonie Reich resigned from the Board. Nonie Reich was appointed to the Board on December 31, 2006 and has served as a Board Member for the past 15 ½ years.

On behalf of myself and the Planning Board members we would like to thank Nonie for her many years of service to the Board and the Municipality.

Thank you

ENH